Kenai Peninsula Borough Office of the Borough Clerk

MEMORANDUM

TO: Brent Hibbert, Assembly President

Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly Members

THRU: Johni Blankenship, Borough Clerk ()

FROM: Michele Turner, Deputy Borough Clerk ($1/\sqrt{N}$)

DATE: May 18, 2021

RE: Ordinance 2021-20: Amending the Kenai Peninsula Borough Hazard

Mitigation Plan by Deleting Existing Annex F, City of Soldotna All Hazard Mitigation Plan and Adopting the City of Soldotna All Hazard

Mitigation Plan 2019 Update as the New Annex F (Mayor)

The Planning Commission has addressed the referenced ordinance. Please amend the last Whereas clauses to read:

"WHEREAS, on April 26, 2021, the Kenai Peninsula Borough Planning Commission

held a public hearing and reviewed the final draft of the City of Soldotna All Hazard Mitigation Plan 2019 Update and

recommended approval of the plan by the assembly;."

Thank you.